
Subject: Re: Great Plains Audio Club meeting - September 25th @ 3:00pm
Posted by Norris Wilson on Thu, 16 Sep 2004 21:39:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Wayne,I am interested in going to the Great plains audio meeting.  I am located close to Tulsa
and I would be happy to drive my car.  I have room for three people to ride with me from Tulsa, so
anyone interested can contact me at nwwdlw@netzero.net to make arrangements.We will need to
set up a central location to launch from, any ideas?I am looking forward to meeting all that will
attend, this will be my first meeting.See you there!Norris Wilson
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